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M U S I C

Juniors Feature Music For EnjoymGnt
"Music is universal in 

its appeal" were the open­
ing words of Randal Hinton, 
announcer for the juniors 
when bhey gave their musi­
cal program at chapel.
The class demonstrated 
various ways one can enjoy . 
mueic by the different num­
bers presented,
C, H. Fries, high school

HpnoT Ro I_Q̂
First Period

Seniors 
Mary Ella Glover 

Louise Wells

Juniors 
June Vick 

Almeta Brown

Sophomores 
Jasper Horton 

Hodges Privette 
Fannie R, Hox'̂ ell

Freshmen 
Janet ■ leaver 

Barbara N, Beele 
Lynda Strickland 
Linda Hanning 

Don English 
Connie Lamm 

Sandra Stott 
Joan Stone 

Barbara Carroll

Except for Absences 
Joyce Bailey (S)

>

Supervisor, was a guest 
participant in the program. 
He played Viis harmonica as 
an accompaniment and also 
rendered solo numbers.
For devotionals, several 

members of the class re­
cited Bible verses while 
Fries played sacred music 
on his harmonica. Immedi­
ately follovdng the devo­
tionals, the class sang 
God Bless America with 
Louise Meils playing.

Audrey Finch, accompanied

by Sue leaver, sang -'Jhat- 
ever Will Be, Nill Be, as

another form of enjoying 
music,
More class talent irras 
displayed by June Vick, 
playing a piano solo en­
titled Melody of Love, and 
I-Iitchell Beard, giving r. 
trombone solo, Vfetke the 
Towq and Tell the People, 
“Bince daiiciug is enjoyed 
by many boys and girls, 
t’.'o couples, Katy Horton 
and Jimiay Dew, ancl AuUroy 
Finch and j-drian Hitcholl 
waltzed to the tune of 
Bralitas Waltz in A Flat.
Tho prograi.i ended r̂ith
the juniors' gathering
around the piano singing 
nIH fflvoritos.----------
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